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Farmshed to host CSA open house on Thursday

Written by Stevens Point Journal Media o
Mar. 18, 2014 | stevenspointjournal.com

STEVENS POINT — Central Rivers Farmshed will be hosting an open house

for Community Supported Agriculture from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. on Thursday at The Greenhouse Project, 1220
Briggs Ct.

The event is an opportunity to meet with local farmers who participate as a CSA, which a partnership
between producers and community members. People invest

in a farm by paying for a full season’s worth of produce in early spring before the growing season starts. In
return, people receive a weekly box with vegetables and other produce.

People will have a chance on Thursday to meet with local CSA farmers, and local goods will be available
for purchase.

The event is free and open to the public. For more information

, please visit www.farmshed.org.
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